
NEW ERA ESTATE
PUBLIC EXHIBITION

Dolphin Living 
would like to invite you 
to a public exhibition 
about our plans to rebuild 
the New Era Estate.

Dolphin Living acquired the New Era Estate in 2014 and have been working with 
residents to decide how best to improve the estate since taking ownership. As a 1930s 
building, there are many on-going maintenance issues that make it difficult to provide 
the safe and healthy living environment we strive to provide for all Dolphin Living 
residents.  

Earlier this year with the support of its tenants Dolphin Living decided that rebuilding 
New Era was the only way to deliver all the improvements the estate needs, and is the 
best option to provide more homes for working Londoner’s in Hackney at rents they 
can afford. 

Since announcing the plans, Dolphin Living have been working with New Era residents 
on the plans to rebuild the estate and we would now like to share our plans with 
members of the local community.  



Get involved

We want to hear from as many local people as possible about our plans to rebuild New 
Era. Please come along on one of the following dates to have your say:

Public exhibition dates:

How to find us:
Kingsland Hub, 242 Kingsland Road, E8 4DG
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If you are unable to attend the public exhibition and would like to find out more about 
the plans to rebuild New Era, you can view our proposals at dolphinliving.com/newera 

Alternatively, if you have any questions please get in touch on:

Phone: 020 7113 3340 
Email: NewEra@dolphinliving.com 

Wednesday 12th September
5.30 pm – 7.30 pm

Saturday 15th September
10.00 am – 1.00 pm


